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The Divorced Billionaire Heiress chapter 2586-Selena frowned at Eric. 

She felt like she was tricked. 

Compared with twenty or thirty years, ten years was indeed not a longtime. 

However, what would she look like ten years from now? 

She would look like a lonely and cold old lady. 

Selena’s mind was a mess. 

However, Eric was right. She was already with him anyway. 

There were currently no other options. 

Since she had no other options, why not Eric? 

Compared with other men, Eric was not bad. However, Selena was afraid of choosing 
the wrong husband. 

Seeing her hesitation, Eric frowned. His eyes gradually turned clear. 

“How about this? We don’t need to sign any agreement. The deadline will just limit the 
two of us. If we really want to break up one day, we’ll definitely find a way to get 
divorced.” 

He smiled faintly and was thinking about something. 

There was silence in the air for a few seconds. 

Selena took a deep breath. 

“Okay. There’s no difference between marriage and dating. If we’re happy, we’ll stay 
together. If we’re unhappy, we’ll get divorced.” 

She seemed to have thought it through. This path was not so scary after all. 

Even if they were married three or four times, they were making the correct choices for 
themselves, right? 

Selena raised her eyes to look at Eric. Her beautiful eyes sparkled with spirit. 



“Alright, let’s get married. Just don’t regret it. If you suddenly want to divorce, you’ll have 
to pay me a lot of compensation!” 

“Certainly.” 

Eric’s throat moved. The gloom in his chest gradually dissipated, and the sunlight slowly 
seeped in. 

Soon after, the couple went out hand in hand, looking very affectionate. 

Mitchell thought that it was strange, but it also made sense. 

It got even weirder. 

“Mr. Ferguson…” 

Eric paused. His expression was still calm. 

“We’re going to get our marriage license this afternoon. Get the company to cooperate. I 
don’t want to see any negative news.” 

Mitchell’s eyebrows twitched slightly, and he looked at Selena. 

Selena also looked calm and nodded. ‘Thanks for your hard work and for helping me 
just now, Mr. Crawford!” 

Mitchell smiled. “It’s my pleasure.” 

Now that they admitted their relationship, there was nothing to question. 

“Congratulations…” 

“Congratulations!” 

Everyone in the secretariat was aware of Eric and Selena’s marriage. After the 
discussion just now, they were not shocked. 

Selena became the object of everyone’s admiration because she managed to sit firmly 
in such an eye-catching position. 

To avoid Selena going back on her word, Eric immediately asked someone to prepare 
his documents and took Selena home to get her own documents before they went to 
City Hall. 

It was almost time for the officers to get off work. 



The registration window happened to be empty. 

Eric and Selena walked over. Although they did this hastily, they were both good-
looking and were a perfect match 

when they sat together. 

After a series of procedures, Selena was still calm. 

However, Eric was so nervous that his palms were sweating. 

It was time to stamp their license. There were many small boxes of candy in front of the 
lady at the front desk. 

Eric stared at it for a few seconds and took an interest in a candy that looked delicious. 

The young lady handed over their marriage license and congratulated them both. 

“Congratulations! Wishing you a long and happy marriage!” 

Of course, the lady recognized this couple due to the heated discussions online. 

They registered their marriage at this time, which was simply a shock to the netizens. 

Regardless of whether the comments online were good or bad, the netizens’ attitude 
was very clear. 

Selena looked gentle, generous, carefree, and bright. She was not the kind of scheming 
fake b*tch. 

At first glance, she made others feel comfortable. 

Selena looked at the certificate in her hand, smiled, and said, ‘Thank you.” 

Eric nodded. Thank you.” 

After he finished speaking, he stood up and weighed the box 

of candies he had his eyes on. 

‘Thanks for your wishes. We will be happy.” 

The lady at the front desk blinked her eyes. She was just about to say something when 
Eric took Selena’s hand and turned away with a smile. 

The lady at the front desk shook her head. 



This was the first time she saw a newlywed couple taking candy instead of distributing 
it! 

Eric did not like candy. Since he was married, it was customary to have candy on hand. 

When he got outside, he opened it, took out a piece of milk- flavored candy, and handed 
it to Selena’s lips. 

“Come, let’s celebrate our happiness!” 

Looking at his bright eyes, Selena suddenly felt touched. She lowered her head, ate the 
candy, and could not help but laugh. 

This man was so silly! 

Eric picked up Selena’s ID, took a picture of it, censored some of the information, and 
posted it on his social media account. 

The public relations department of Ferguson Corporation was also on standby. They 
forwarded his post and attached a prepared statement as fast as possible. 

“Declare war on the world in the name of love.” 

For a while, the discussion online suddenly exploded. 

(Am I mistaken? This isn’t photoshopped?] 

[Look at the date! It’s today. Mr. Ferguson is always so unpredictable. He just warned 
the media and now, he went to get his marriage license?] 

(Wow, it turns out that Mr. Ferguson doesn’t care about his wife having the same social 
status. Isn’t this what true love is?] 

[Selena is such a scheming woman! She trapped a rich man like this. She’s now a rich 
housewife!] 

[Now, I believe that they love each other. When Lara went to Ferguson Corporation to 
force Selena’s hand, she didn’t expect that Selena and Eric would get married right 
away. It’s such a slap in the face! But I’m very happy to see that Mr. Ferguson has 
found his true love!] 

[Am I the only one who thinks that Selena looks a bit like Goddess Nicole?] 

(All beautiful girls look similar because they have the same aesthetics. Don’t say stupid 
things like Selena is a substitute. Will Eric let a substitute be his wife?] 



[Congratulations…] 

There were all kinds of comments on the internet, but with the intervention of the 
platform, some malicious comments were quickly blocked. 

The news of Eric and Selena’s marriage not only caused an uproar in the entertainment 
industry. 

The business world was also shaken. 

No one cared who Eric was dating, but there were quite a few people who were eyeing 
the title of Eric’s wife. 

Congratulations messages and phone calls flooded in. 

Selena watched as Eric answered the phone with a smile since they got in the car. He 
was relaxed, languid, and coping with it comfortably. 

‘Thank you. The wedding was planned a long time ago, and the wedding invitations will 
be sent out later.” 

Selena saw that he hung up the phone and was about to say something when another 
call came through. 

Eric raised his eyebrows and continued to answer the phone. 

He patiently accepted everyone’s congratulations and even seemed to be having fun. 

This was his third marriage and the one he was most serious about. 

Thus, even if it was some unimportant call, Eric actually enjoyed receiving everyone’s 
wishes. 

Eric accepted everyone’s congratulations. 

Selena looked in admiration. 

She shook her head and looked outside. 

She did not expect that she would enter her second marriage in this way. 

For him, it was the third time. 
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